
 

G7 Transport Ministers’ Joint Statement  

on Global Market-Based Measure (GMBM) 

 

Recognizing the urgent need for effective efforts in the field of 

international aviation, we the G7 Transport Ministers, express our 

strong support for the adoption of the Global Market-Based Measure 

(GMBM), as part of the broader basket of measures of the International 

Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO), in order to enable carbon neutral 

growth from 2020. We encourage all ICAO states to join us in 

supporting its adoption at the upcoming General Assembly in 

Montreal.  In recognition of our ambition to tackle climate change, 

we the G7 Transport Ministers, also express our intention to participate 

in the GMBM from the beginning of 2021, and strongly encourage other 

states to do so. 


